
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Prineville City Council will hold a public hearing on May 13, 
2025 at Barnes Butte Elementary School located at 1875 NE Ironhorse Drive in Prineville, 
Oregon for the purpose of taking comments on the City’s draft findings for exempting a contract 
for the construction of public improvements and directly contracting with C Bar L Development, 
LLC.  
 
 
 
 


